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Kramer, Paul@Energy

From: Kramer, Paul@Energy
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 7:32 AM
To: Kerry Siekmann
Cc: Energy - Public Adviser's Office
Subject: Re: Request for reasonable delay for Amended CECP PSA Workshop 

due to PDOC and PSA being published within days of each other.

A motion. Keep in mind the admonitions in the General Orders that "motion" should appear in the caption, 
clearly state the relief you request, etc.  

If you file soon, it could be heard at the January status conference.  

 
On Sun, Dec 21, 2014 at 4:25 PM, Kerry Siekmann <Siekmann1@att.net> wrote: 
 

Paul  
what is the appropriate document that Terramar needs to submit in order to request a reasonable 
delay of the PSA workshop.  In the schedule the PDOC was to be published in November and 
wasn’t available to Intervenors until December 12, three days before the PSA was published.  
With Intervenors being presented with both documents just days before the holidays is a huge 
expectation for us to absorb and prepare for the PSA Workshop.   
I look forward to your response.  
Kerry Siekmann  
Terramar 
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